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The Londonderry Street Naming System Task Force held a meeting on January 26th, 2012 in the Sunnycrest 
Room of Londonderry Town Hall.  The Meeting began at 3:00 pm. 
 
Present:  Task Force Members: John Vogl, Karen Marchant, Bobby Jones and Brian Johnson 
 
Members took this opportunity to review numbering conditions at four locations of interest: Wagon Wheels, 
Raymond Weiczorek Drive, Roundstone Drive and Meadow Drive.  Members reviewed conditions in Wagon 
Wheels park and noted that the numbers matched the P&S and site plan, and were in fact, inconsistent.  All 
agreed that street names and uniform numbers in 50’ increments should be applied.  Members reviewed signage 
and conditions in the vicinity of Raymond Weiczoerk Drive.  J. Vogl and K. Marchant presented information 
that they had received queries from the City of Manchester about an application for a business with access 
points from the new Roundstone Drive.  Members reviewed the area where the development was planned.  K. 
Marchant will convey a number to the City.  Members reviewed the area of Meadow Drive where new two 
duplex units are planned, accessible from Granite Street. 
 
No votes were taken.  Members returned to Town Hall at 4:05.  Motion to adjourn by B. Johnson, seconded by K. 
Marchant 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:05 pm. 
 
Minutes recorded by John Vogl 


